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I have been living with lupus for 30+ 
years. 

 

I currently facilitate a lupus support 
group on the south side of Chicago. 

For many years I have worked to in-
crease lupus awareness, and advo-
cate for new legislation and increased 
research and funding in an effort to im-
prove  treatments, supports and ser-
vices for lupus patients. 

 

Lupus awareness, advocacy and  

support is important to me because I 

know, understand and LIVE the  

challenge of lupus everyday. 

Robertha McNeil  


